
 
 

Next Steps… 

East Fremantle Oval Precinct 
The development of the new vision for this area is 
gaining momentum!  The Town is excited to be 
undertaking the development of a masterplan and 
business case for the revitalisation of the East 
Fremantle Oval Precinct.  

With support from an appointed consultant, the Town 
is investigating how to upgrade site facilities for the 
Oval’s key users as well as inclusion of other 
recreational and community amenities for public use.  

The work builds upon previous consultation with the 
community to deliver a preferred masterplan.  
Note: all input and comments received previously will 
be taken into account 

Over the next few weeks, Town staff and elected 
officials will work closely with the appointed consultant 
to deliver a masterplan and business case for the 
proposed development based on all consultation and 
investigation undertaken to date. 

Once the masterplan and business plan have been 

developed (in partnership with the community), then:  

 The Town will begin the funding procurement 
process for the project with both private and 
public sector partners. 

 Once funding is acquired, the detailed design 
development process will commence, further 
shaping how the Precinct will look and operate. 

 A development approval submission  
will be delivered to Council.  

It is expected the masterplan and business plan stage 
of the process will be concluded by the end of the 
current financial year at the end of June 2020, but if 
extensions are needed, our community will be advised 
of any delays. 
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Project Status 
Work completed to date includes: 

 Consultation with each of the Oval Precinct’s 
key users, including current tenants. 

 Consultation with nearby residents, and other 
community and sporting groups to find out 

who could potentially be included in the 
future plan for the site. 

 Consultation with Council and community 
members of all ages and interests to identify 
what they would like and not like to see 
included in the development.  The results of 
that most recent survey are available here. 

To stay informed of the latest developments and 
get project updates, visit the Town’s website for 
news updates and to subscribe to our e-news at 
eastfremantle.wa.gov.au.   
 

Together, let’s build something great! 

https://www.eastfremantle.wa.gov.au/news/east-freo-oval-precinct-plan-the-survey-results-are-in/303
http://www.eastfremantle.wa.gov.au/

